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June 3, 2020 

3:30 p.m. 
 
 

The school operations subcommittee met on Wednesday June 3rd from 3:30pm-4:30pm. In 
attendance were Dr. Kimberly Longobucco (facilitator), Deb Petersen, Matt Memoli, Suzanne 
D’Eramo, Tom Pescarmona, Marlene Bucci and Alan Colangelo. As a group we came up with 
10 major areas of focus:  
 
Transportation 
Building Capacity   
Teachers & Staff  
Lunch  
Athletics  
Visitors  
Arrival/Departure/Passing Time  
Traffic  
School Schedules  
1:1 Assignments  
 
We further defined each focus area with mitigating strategies and detailed questions, concerns 
and items for further consideration. We also assigned committee members to each focus area. 
We used this meeting to overview and touch on each focus area and will be moving forward 
with more concentrated and detailed work. A common message throughout our meeting was 
that our plans will be significantly grounded in the advice and guidance from the State.   
 


